
 

 

 

 
 
          17th April 2024  
                           
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 6 Leavers’ Service at Durham Cathedral 
 
As is customary, the Durham Diocese has invited our Year 6 children to participate in a Diocesan Leavers’ 
Service at Durham Cathedral. The service will take place on Wednesday 12th June 2024 at 10.30am. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9am and the cost of  transport  to and from the Cathedral will be met by school 
funds.  Children should please wear full school uniform on this day (no hoodies). 

 
The service is expected to finish at 12noon, therefore, children will need to bring a packed lunch into school, 
if your child takes a school meal you may request a packed lunch via the school gateway. 
 
Unfortunately, parents will not be able to attend the service this year as it is a ticketed event as space is 
limited. We will be hosting a Leavers’ Eucharist at school where parents are invited to attend. Further 
information to follow. 

 
We are looking forward to a lovely morning. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 6 Team 
 
 

 


